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Super soup at Princess Christian Care Home

Halloween Cooking Club
Our regular Cooking with Cosmin classes are very popular among our residents at at Princess Christian Care Home.

On Friday 28 October our residents John, Wendy, Barry and Anne came together to prepare pumpkins which were combined with

onions, carrots, chicken stock and seasoning to make a creamy pumpkin soup for dinner.

 

And thank you very much to Lucy and Amalia for your help!


